FOIA Request 2014-1505

Lizett.Culley@faa.gov <Lizett.Culleyt > Tue, Apr 8, 2014 at 12:38 PM
To: Matt Ehling <info@publicrecordmedia.com>
Cc: Derek.Honda

Good Afternoon Mr. Ehling,

This message is in reference to your FOIA Request 2014-1505 requesting for a copy of all records related to: 2012-
CSA-65-COA issued to the Minnesota Army National Guard; 2012-CSA-74-COA issued to the University of North
Dakota; and certificates of operation issued to the United States Customs and Border Patrol to operate UAV aircraft
within the state of Minnesota. | apologize for the delay in responding to your FOIA request. Due to additional time
needed to complete the research in your case, your FOIA request is still being processed. We are currently
processing your response letter. An additional 30 days (weekday) extension from April 8, 2014 is requested to
complete your FOIA request. A new due date of May 20, 2014 is requested to complete your FOIA case.

Please reply back and acknowledge to this extension.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Lizett G. Culley
Management Specialist
UAS Integration

Flight Standards Service
Phone

e-mail: lizett.culley

Itis by believing in roses that one brings them to bloom. —French Proverb
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Matt Ehling <mfo@publlcrecordmed|a com>
To: "lizett.culley" <Lizett.Culley( >
Cc: Derek.Honda("

Wed, Apr 9 2014 at 10:39 F’M

Thank you for the update.

[Quoted text hidden]





